Village of Lagrange Committee of Whole Minutes

Record of Proceedings

January 27, 2022
Council President Kincannon started the Committee of Whole meeting at 6:45PM.  Members present Honer, Price, Gregory, Kincannon, and Dill.

The Mayor is doing better and should be coming home soon. 

A list was sent to the new Windstream representative about the roads in the Village that need better internet.  Kincannon is waiting for a response.  

Many employees came before Council to discuss the change in medical insurance plans from Anthem to Medical Mutual.  
There was discussion on whether the Village should continue moving forward with Northwest bank or go back to Huntington in light of the recent closure notifications.  

There being no further business, Committee of the Whole ended at 7:15 PM.  
Signed: ____________________________                       Attested by: 
Gary Kincannon, Council President                          ______________________

 Date: ___________________________   
Kimberly Fallon, Fiscal Officer
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